
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  
COUNCIL MEETING  

WORKSHOP MINUTES  
September 14, 2021 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:07 BY MAYOR SCHENKER 
 
OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 
the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 
advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 
place of said meeting. 
  
ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons: Conway, Norman, Porretta, Whittaker, Hoffman and Blazer 
 
Also Present: Mayor Greg Schenker, Attorney Angela Costigan and Jen Heller (Vince Polistina & 
Assoc.) 
 
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC:  No comments 
 
MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 
 
Mayor Schenker stated that we are adding Resolution #2021-85 accepting the resignation of our 
Zoning/Code Enforcement Officer. Greg stated that all of Council received Ms. Flaherty’s letter via email 
announcing her resignation. Greg also reported that we will be holding a Special Meeting on September 
21, 2021 at 6:00PM and we will be entering into a closed session to discuss a personnel matter. 
 
Mayor Schenker read a letter from the County regarding covid-19 vaccines. Greg also reported on a letter 
he received regarding road work in the Borough. Greg read a letter regarding Senior Transportation 
Services. 
 
Mayor Schenker reviewed the agenda with Council. 
 
Councilman Blazer inquired about the Adopt-A-Spot insurance certificate. 
 
Clerk Gatto informed Mayor and Council of a hit and run at the Mays Landing/Rt 54 intersection 
yesterday and we gave the State Police camera footage from Borough Hall. 
 
Mayor Schenker informed Council of a collapsed pipe on South River Dr. A discussion ensued. 
 
Mayor Schenker discussed speeding on Rt 54 and no passing lanes. A discussion ensued. 
 
Mayor Schenker reported that he is received complaints about the ATV’s again. 
 
Councilman Conway reported on the proposed Veteran Memorial Ceremony. Greg has been in touch with 
Diane Eby to help with the Ceremony. Mayor Schenker asked to include the Historical Society. Clerk 
Gatto will contact Pastor Pam. 
 
With no other discussion the meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM with ayes all. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
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Patricia M. Gatto 
Municipal Clerk 


